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I would like you to give consideration to the following in electoral areas, it is very important that communities
are not divided i.e. Villages and Parishes as this causes major problems with representation, as 1 represent the
Shannon Municipal District I have seen first hand the problems that this divide can cause, presently Newmarket
on Fergus and previously Cratloe and Sixmilebridge were divided, I think it i important that the Shannon
Municipal District should be kept in a block consisting of Newmarket on Fergus, Shannon, Bunratty, Cratloe,
Meelick, Sixmilebridge, Kilmurry, and Kilkishen.

To The Boundary Committee

Regards

PJ Ryan MCC



